MARION COUNTY



SHERIFF'S OFFICE

May 13, 2025

The Honorable Kathy Bryant, Chairman Board of County Commissioners 601 SE 25th Avenue Ocala, FL 34471

Ref: \$1,000 from LETF

Dear Chairman Bryant:

I am requesting your concurrence in the expenditure of One Thousand (\$1,000) Dollars from the Law Enforcement Trust Fund for a donation to the Florida Association of School Resource Officers.

I certify that this request meets the requirements of Chapter 932 of the Florida Statutes and that there are no recurring expenses for subsequent fiscal years.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sheriff Billy Woods

cc: Carl Zalak III, Vice Chair
Craig Curry, Commissioner
Matt McClain, Commissioner
Michelle Stone, Commissioner
Mounir Bouyounes, County Administrator
Greg Harrell, Clerk of the Court
Audrey Fowler, County Budget Director
Jeremiah Powell, MCSO Chief Financial Officer

Billy Woods, Sheriff